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SUNDAY SCHOOL – 9:00  
“Offering a Sweet Aroma to God” Leviticus 1:3-17 
Adult Superintendent  Adam Good 
Primary Superintendent Krista Heatwole 

 
WORSHIP – 10:00 

Worship Leader Blake Showalter 
Moderator Chester Brunk 
Offering    Congregational Operating Fund 
Song Leader Ian Trissel 

 Message        “Mission First” Matthew 13:51-57  Mike Troyer 
 
LOOKING BACK –  

Sunday School: 201 Worship: 334 
Offering: Building Fund 14,903.26 
Building Fund 1,046,897.58… as of March 20 – Goal is 2,000,000.00 
 

TODAY 
Infant Nursery: Bonnie Showalter, Irene Koogler 
1’s Nursery: Crystal Beery, Amy Heatwole 
2’s Nursery: Nataliya Dzyadyk, Marj Martin 
 

THIS WEEK 
Tues. March 25 @ 5:00 & 6:30am: Men’s Prayer Meetings 
Tues. March 25 @ 7pm: Girls Club – ages 8-12 

 
LOOKING AHEAD – March 30 
SUNDAY SCHOOL “The Day of Atonement” Leviticus 16:11-19 

Infant Nursery: Carla Byler, Charity Trissel 
1’s Nursery: Destiny Freed, Roxanne Knicely 
2’s Nursery: Laura Beery, Audrey Showalter 
 
 
 

WORSHIP  
Worship Leader Josiah Driver Moderator Micah Heatwole 
Offering Mennonite Disaster Service Song Leader Joseph Showalter 
Message Mike Troyer 
Fellowship Meal Please bring extra food to share with guests. Tableware 
and drinks are provided. 
 

UPCOMING DMC EVENTS  
April 18 – Good Friday Evening Service 
April 20 – Easter Breakfast & Worship Service 

 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Congratulations to Nasrin on the birth of her daughter, Diyah. A gift 
card and money shower is planned for her on Tuesday, April 1 at 
6:30pm in the fellowship hall. All ladies are invited. 
Elder Ballots are in members mailboxes. Please return them to the 
suggestion box by April 6th. 
Blood Drive: Thursday, April 3 from 12:30 – 5:30 pm: By appointment 
only. Please call 1-800-733-2767 or visit redcrossblood.org 
Yard Sale for Life Center & Missions Wanting to declutter for spring? 
Please consider donating your items for a yard sale at DMC on April 
26th. Proceeds will be split between the Life Center & Missions. More 
info to come and for questions, please contact Marj Martin. 
SAVE THE DATE - DMC Life Center Auction Friday, May 9, 6-8PM 
Auction Donation Form is at back of church by the red donation box - 
please help by donating or soliciting donations of items, experiences, 
services, trade work, etc.  When you have an idea, please call a 
member of the fundraising team - Leon Heatwole 540-476-5621, 
Brandon Lambert 540-478-4437, Anthony Rhodes 540-607-0965, Daniel 
Wenger 540-908-9917, or Duane Witmer 540-820-0607 
All donations for the auction need to be submitted sooner rather than 
later, but no later than the end of April.  Thanks for your support and 
assistance with this! 

 
BIRTHDAYS THIS WEEK 

(16-22) Sheila Showalter, Jackson Rhodes, Walker Knicely, Lois Rhodes, 
Winfred Horst, Brian Shenk, Aaron Heatwole, Jace Harris, Kaylee 
Emswiler, Alicia Martin, Vincent Rhodes 
(23-29) Maraya Byler, Alex Anderson, Luda Brover, Andrew Brover, 
Dolores Horst, Shannon Knicely, Allen Berkshire, Rosemary Brubaker, 
Heather Zimmerman, Kathy Swartz 

  



 

March 23, 2025 

Sunday School 9:00 
Worship Service 10:00 

 

Micah Heatwole, Pastor  
Mike Troyer, Pastor  
Shawn Rhodes, Pastor  
Blake Showalter, Deacon  
Buff Showalter, Elder  
Roland Horst, Elder   
Chester Brunk, Elder  
Ruthann Weaver, Admin Assistant  

PRAYER REMINDERS 
 
1. PRAY that the Lord would use each of our lives and church to 
spread the sweet perfume of the knowledge of Christ everywhere we 
go! (2 Cor 2:14-15). 
 
2. As Ramadan continues until end of March, PRAY for our Muslim 
friends who fast from sunrise to sunset that those with seeking 
hearts would receive a revelation of Jesus. ASK God to protect 
Christians living in Islamic nations as they are under intense 
pressure during Ramadan. 
 
3. Yasir Makki, Sudanese pastor now refugee in Egypt, reports that 
the church he is planting there has grown to 200, half of which are 
seekers. PRAY for a larger worship facility. PRAY also for comfort 
and healing for people in his church who've experienced traumatic, 
violent situations, illnesses, injuries, and rejection in Egypt! 
 
4. Let's be praying for the organization of the DMC Life Center 
Auction (May 9), that God would generously multiply every donation! 
 
5. May our prayers surround those among us struggling daily with 
spiritual or health issues with uncertain prognoses.  PRAY their faith 
would remain firmly founded on the Lord and be sustained by His 
unfailing grace. 

- Submitted by Eva Eberly 
 
 

“And do forget to do good and to share with others, 
 for with such sacrifices God is pleased.” 

Hebrews 13:16 (NIV) 
 
Do you have a question/s for the Leadership Team, is there something you 
are struggling with, or do you have a prayer request? Email them at 
Questions@daytonmennonite.org 
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